From: trainorb@verizon.net

To: PUC:
Subject: Eversource fees
Date: Thursday, September 3, 2020 7:18:27 AM

Dear Madam/Sir,
I am concerned with the thought that Eversource might be given permission to charge any amounts in
fees they would chose without, any over site. Their fees could be checked, but fees would not need any

justification does not seem a fair procedure.
Sincerely, R. Bryan Trainor 1-B Indian Cave landing Sunapee, NH
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